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Dear Parents, 

As part of children’s mental health week Mrs O’Connor has organised an art competition. This was introduced 
to the children today in assembly. We have linked this week’s focus on positive thinking and being 
considerate of others feelings to our catholic ethos. The children were shown this image which depicts the 
fruits of the Holy Spirit. We would like each child to select one of these words and complete a piece of 
artwork that they feel expresses the meaning of that word best.  

• Paper size A4-A3
• Please write your child’s name, class and the word chosen on the back
• The piece of artwork doesn’t need to include the word in writing e.g. Joy could be a painting of a

beautiful rainbow.

Submission date: Monday 20th February. The Faith ambassadors will select a winner from KS1 and KS2. 
Kind regards, 

Laura Concannon  
Head Teacher  
St Marys Catholic Primary School 
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